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Date: July 14, 2020 

Submitted by: Corporate Services Department – Legislative Services Division 

Subject: Draft MTIA Bylaw Amendment – Referral from Closed Council 

 

At the July 14, 2020 Closed Council meeting, Council considered a report dated June 24, 2020 

from the General Manager of Engineering and Operations regarding Bedwell Bay Road 

Temporary Parking Restriction Update.  Council subsequently referred draft Municipal Ticket 

Authorization Bylaw, 2020, No. 3218, Amendment Bylaw No. 1, 2020, No. 3271 (Attachment 1) 

to the Regular Council meeting of July 21, 2020 for consideration of first three readings. 

 

The recommended resolution is: 

 

THAT Municipal Ticket Authorization Bylaw, 2020, No. 3218, Amendment Bylaw 

No. 1, 2020, No. 3271 be read a first, second, and third time as recommended in 

the memo dated July 14, 2020 from the Corporate Services Department – 

Legislative Services Division regarding Draft MTIA Bylaw Amendment – Referral 

from Closed Council. 

Attachment(s) 

1. Draft Municipal Ticket Authorization Bylaw, 2020, No. 3218, Amendment Bylaw No. 1, 

2020, No. 3271. 
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Report Approval Details 

Document Title: Draft MTIA Amendment Bylaw, No. 3271 - Referral from Closed 

Council.docx 

Attachments: - Attachment 1 - Draft Municipal Ticket Information Authorization 

Bylaw, 2020, No. 3218, Amendment Bylaw No. 1, 2020, No. 

3271.pdf 

Final Approval Date: Jul 15, 2020 

 

This report and all of its attachments were approved and signed as outlined below: 

Dorothy Shermer, Corporate Officer - Jul 14, 2020 - 10:54 PM 

Tim Savoie, City Manager - Jul 15, 2020 - 1:45 PM 


